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KR Elects Directors at its Annual and Special General Meeting 

 

January 18, 2019 - Vancouver, British Columbia.  KR Investment Ltd. (the “Company”) is pleased to 

announce that the following individuals have been elected to the board of directors at the Company’s 

annual and special general meeting (the “Meeting”) held on January 18, 2019: 

 

• Chung Keung Steve Loo 

• S. John Kim 

• Vinod Kumar 

• Lyle Harvey 

 

Messrs. Hongbo Wang, Yingxin Lu and Shan Xue, former directors of the Company, did not stand for re-

election at the Meeting.  All elected directors were nominated by management pursuant to the Company’s 

information circular dated December 10, 2018. 

 

 

 ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 “S. John Kim” 

 S. John Kim 

Director 

 

  

The TSX Venture Exchange Inc. has in no way passed upon the merits of the proposed transaction and 

has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release. 

 

This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or solicitation of an offer to buy any of the securities 

in the United States.  The securities have not been and will not be registered under the United States 

Securities Act of 1933, as amended (The “U.S. Securities Act”) or any state securities laws and may not 

be offered or sold within the United States or to a U.S. person unless registered under the U.S. Securities 

Act and applicable state securities laws or an exemption from such registration is available. 

 

 

 


